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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

Next week is the school performances. Our first performance is on Monday morning 

from 9:30. The second performance is on Thursday afternoon from 14:00. I can 

assure you that it is a very entertaining show and I would like to thank you again for 

all your efforts with helping the children with their lines, songs, dances and 

costumes.  

Please remember that it is the Christmas Fayre this evening. The children will be 

selling all the chocolate treats they have been making. Children have been informed 

that they can order/buy their own treats and bookmarks early if they wish or you are 

more than welcome to buy their treats actually at the fayre if you prefer.  

This Week 

   We have officially given our first Christmas performance to the school. All 

members of staff thought it was fantastic and the children were thrilled that our 

performance went so well. We cant wait to show you. 

The children have also had a lot of fun with chocolate! In preparation for the 

Christmas fayre, we have been making lots of yummy chocolate treats. As you can 

imagine, the children loved every minute of it and the smell of chocolate wafting 

down the corridors had teachers flocking from all classrooms.  

The children have learnt the importance of hygiene when cooking and they soon 

learnt how tricky it is to control melted chocolate. 

      


